
 

School Year 2019/2020 

St. Peter’s U.C.C. Preschool 

582 Church Street 440-985-1972 
 

Welcome to St. Peter’s U.C.C. Preschool!  You are invited to meet your child’s teacher at Parent Orientation Night on Monday, 

August 19th:  2-day classes (a.m. & p.m.) 5:00-5:30.  **This meeting is for parents only. **  
 

This is a good time for you to get acquainted with your child’s teacher. Please bring to the Parent Night your child’s 

medical/enrollment forms (enclosed/returning parents need to initial previous forms and fill out a new Walking Field 

Trip/Facebook Form) and their first and last month’s tuition or payment in full (for payment in full:2-Day a.m.-$900.00 

/ 2-Day p.m.-$810.00), and a wallet size picture of your child. There is also the annual special activity fee of $35.00. 

This is for your child’s Weekly Reader, Field Trip Fees, and special guest fees. This amount is payable to St. Peter’s U.C.C. 

Preschool at Parent Night on August 19th along with tuition payments for September and May.  If you are not available to come 

to the school at this time, please mail your medical/enrollment forms and September and May tuition payments and the $35.00 

yearly charge before September 1st.  

 

0hio state law requires that the Medical Statement Form, Enrollment & Health Form must be filled out and returned or your 

child will not be permitted to attend school until these forms are completed.  The Enrollment & Health Form (both sides) are to 

be filled out by you.  The Medical Statement Form is to be signed by your child’s doctor and the child’s physical & shot record 

must be current and up-to-date.  The Ohio Department of Health requires the following immunizations for children attending 

preschool. 

• Four doses of DtaP, DTP, DT, in any combination 

• Three doses of OPV or IPV 

• One dose of measles, mumps and rubella (MMR) vaccine 

• Three or four doses of haemophilus b vaccine 

• Three doses of hepatitis B vaccine 

 

At Parent Night a Preschool Handbook will be given to each parent. This is a great time to speak to your child’s teacher about 

any concerns or questions you may have. 

 

**Bring your child to meet their teacher and see the classroom at Children’s Open House on: Tuesday, August 27th: 

Morning classes- 4:30-5:30 p.m. / Afternoon classes 5:30-6:30 p.m.** 

  

***************************************************************************************************************** 

The first week of school, there will be a 1 1/2-hour orientation for the children only.  Parents are welcome to stay in the 

Fellowship Hall.  The Tuesday-Thursday morning session will be on Tuesday, September 3rd from 9:00-10:30 A.M.  

 Regular class hours will start on Thursday, September 5th.  Morning class hours are 9:00-12:00 P.M.   

The Tuesday-Thursday afternoon session will be on Tuesday, September 3rd from 12:45-2:15 A.M.   

Regular class hours will start on Thursday, September 5th.  Afternoon class hours are 12:45-3:15 P.M.   

***************************************************************************************************************** 

Please make your tuition checks payable to St. Peter’s U.C.C. Preschool.  We ask your cooperation in making sure your monthly 

payment of $100.00/$90.00 is received by the 10th of each month.  Please deposit your tuition in the drop off box for your 

convenience.   A late fee of $10.00 will be charged if payment is not received by the 10th of each month.   

 

Preschool is a time for your child to prepare for a lifetime of outside-the-home learning and a time for developing good 

attitudes regarding learning in school.  He or she will have the opportunity to meet and associate with others of the same age 

and learn to adjust to a routine and to develop good work habits.  More and more research is showing the importance of early 

learning experiences for children.  If you have any questions or wish for a conference regarding your child’s progress, please 

call us.  We are looking forward to a rewarding and exciting year.   

 

Mrs. Wendy Kosakowski,  Preschool Director 


